11-AFC-3
————— Original Message----- DATE JuN 182012
From: ivana32@cox.net [mailto:ivana32@cox.net]
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2012 10:09 AM RECD. Jun 182012

To: Solorio, Eric@Energy

Cc: CA52DHima@mail.house.gov; anthonyyoung@sandiego.gov; CarlDeMaio@sandiego.gov;
JerrySanders@sandiego.gov; kevinfaulconer@sandiego.gov;
martiemerald@sandiego.gov; SherriLightner@sandiego.gov; toddgloria@sandiego.gov;
davidalvarez@sandiego.gov; loriezapf@sandiego.gov; JDale@ci.santee.ca.us;
JMinto@ci.santee.ca.us; JRyan@ci.santee.ca.us; RVoepel@ci.santee.ca.us;
RMcNelis@ci.santee.ca.us; dianne.jacob@sdcounty.ca.gov; Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov;
susan.davis@mail.house.gov; senator@boxer.senate.gov;
senator@feinstein.senate.gov; assemblymember.jones@assembly.ca.gov;
gail.ramer@asm.ca.gov

Subject: CEC record-Docket #11-AFC-03 Quail Brush Power Generation Siting Case

My name is Yvonne Lawrence and I live on Stoyer Dr. in Santee, 92071. As a
resident of Santee and having a daughter who will be attending West Hills High
School next year, I am opposed to the re-zoning and allowing the open space to be
used as the location for the Quail Brush Power Plant . Mast Blvd. can't handle
any more traffic and with all of the young people driving to campus, the extra
vehicles will be an added detriment to them. I would like my daughter to start
cross country but will not want her running in an area where the air quality has
been compromised. My home is one mile from the proposed site and the value of my
house will decrease if the power plant is close by. Our favorite thing to do is
walk at Mission Trails and it will also have the air quality problem. Please
consider if you would want this near your home or your childs school and make the
right decision to oppose this location. Thank you.



